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I am writing to strongly oppose SB 1521 which is another attempt by Oregon 

leadership to centralize their tyrannical powers at the state level over Oregon citizens 

and their children and take away the rights of locally elected school boards - who 

know their districts better than the state - from doing their jobs. Parents have spoken 

in both Oregon, and across the nation, and they do not want political indoctrination in 

their classrooms. Yet this bill attempts to ignore that by forcing the radical beliefs of 

the few in power on the many they feel are beneath them. 

 

Oregon education is at the bottom of the pack nationally because of policy just like 

this, yet those who lied and scammed their way into positions of power keep trying to 

double down on failing our kids. This is a disgraceful bill that must be stopped. 

 

Shame on those who support this and for destroying our next generation. 


